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Visitors continue to pass through our museum in impressive numbers.

In October, we were honored with several distinguished guests.
Dr. Jeong brought a delegation from the Chinese Optical Soci-
ety which toured our facility while attending the recent Op-
tical Society of America convention in Chicago. The Chinese
intend on making an institution similar to ours in Peking.

We are currently exploring a holographic cultural exchange
program with them.

Dr. Stephen Benton and his associate Jean-Marc Fournier were also

recent visitors. Benton is the inventor of the "rainbow
hologram” process; and, now is experimenting with full-
color and achromatic holograms. He was amazed when he saw
our advanced laboratory. "Everyone should have one like
this," said Fournier, who made the world's largest holo-
gram to date-- a meter by a meter and a half plate of the

Venus de Milo.

Holographers from IBM, the University of Southern California, Ohio

State University, McDonnell-Douglas Corporation, Hughes
Aircraft, and Purdue University have also been impressed by

our outstanding facilities.

Illinois Bell Telephone Company has presented us with three films,

one about light-wave communications and the other two about
lasers. They are excellent examples of the current state of

laser technology.

The Veteran's Administration has also donated a movie to us. It

features Dr. Jeong and shows various aspects of holography
and its uses. These movies are welcome additions to our
growing resource center, and will be used in our classes
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